
From: Holland, Bryan <Bryan.Holland@nema.org>  
Sent: Friday, January 8, 2021 3:33 PM 
To: Mike Pfeiffer <mpfeiffer@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: RE: IECC: Timing for Board Vote Implementation 
 

Good Afternoon Sir, 
 
I too wanted to thank you for meeting with the NEMA High Performance Building Council 
yesterday. While a few our Members may be expressing some concerns or uncertainty about 
the proposed change to the IECC development process, I can assure you that NEMA will 
ultimately support whatever decision the ICC Board makes and will continue to be fully engaged 
in the development process and unwavering advocates for the adoption and enforcement of 
the IECC in every state and jurisdiction in the nation.  
 
Please have a nice weekend and take care, 
 
BRYAN  
  

 

        

Bryan P. Holland, MCP, CStd. 

Senior Field Representative-Southern Region 
130 Duxbury Avenue 

Port Charlotte, FL 33952 

Office Phone: 941.613.6802 

Mobile Phone: 972.358.0543 

Email: Bryan.Holland@NEMA.org 

www.NEMA.org/Technical/FieldReps 
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